
 
ITI Limited Observes National Fire Service Week 

 
ITI Limited observed National Fire Service Week across its Plants/Units from April 14 to 20, 2019. 

National Fire Service Day/Week is observed in memory of those brave firefighters, who sacrificed 

their lives in the line of duty in a rescue operation in Mumbai on April 14, 1944. As a part of 

National Fire Service Week celebration, ITI Corporate Office organized a fire fighting training 

programme for employees to create awareness of fire, its hazards and prevention of fire in 

office/factory on April 19, 2019.  

 

Speaking on the occasion, Shri Shashi Prakash Gupta, Director (HR), ITI Limited emphasized on 

the importance of observing fire safety at work places, factory and also at other places including 

homes. He reiterated that fire incidences can be avoided by taking simple and small steps 

towards fire safety in our day-to-day lifestyle. 

 

 

 

 



Shri Govinda Swamy, Fire Officer, Mahadevapura Fire Station spoke about mechanism of fire 

formation, fire prevention practices, dealing with different classes of fire  and stressed that 

most of the fire accidents happen due to electrical short-circuits, leakage of gas cylinders and lack 

of awareness on safety measures & negligence.  

 

 

The officials educated the employees how to take safety measures and to prevent fire accidents 

at work places and homes and also made live demonstration. 

 

 


